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CITY OF WOONSOCKET, RHODE ISLAND 
INVITATION TO BID FOR: 

LEAD SERVICE LINE REPLACEMENT 
BID No. 6205 

Addendum No. 1 
February 12, 2024 

The following revisions, clarifications, additions and/or deletions, are hereby made a part of the Bid Documents 
for the City of Woonsocket’s Lead Service Line Replacement project, Bid No. 6205. 

The non-mandatory pre-bid conference has been rescheduled. The pre-bid conference will now be held on 
Thursday, February 15, 2024 at 1:00 pm. Attendance at the conference remains non-mandatory in order to 
submit a bid, and the location of the conference is unchanged. 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1


